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Mr. XL Pellicer
101, Oglethorpe Boulevard

SANT AUGUSTINE, Florida

Thank you for your telegram about
Sre Carlos Sentis.

Wish you ail a very Happy New Year,

Our good friemd Professor Philip D.
Rasico in a letter of december 9th, 1986,
invited me to attend a Col.loqui d'Estudis
Catalans, that wild teke place on the 18th,
19th and 21st of the next month of Mareh in
Tampa, Florida and in Jant Augustine. If
~everything turns right, I shall attend that
col.loqui in Sant Augustine on the 20th of
March,.

Included are the forms of inserition
which I beg you to send to Professor Rasico
~ with a check for the money. Please ask our
godd friend Bill Young to give you the mo-
ney from my account.

Professor Rasico asks me to to
Tampa and Sant Augustine., I 11 ide
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The form with the check should be sent
to :

Prof. Edward J. Neugaard, Division of Language
University of South Florida,
TAMEPA 3 #lorida

Miss Sorentinc ows me money with you
could collect to pay for my colsloqui and diners.

Happy New Year again and love to all.
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